
 

 

🎉 COMING THIS SUMMER – SEND HOLIDAY CLUB! 🎉 
 Hosted by The Haven at BPA 

We’re excited to launch our brand new Holiday Club this summer – specially 
designed for children with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND). 

Join us for fun-filled days in a supportive, inclusive, and safe environment, run by 
trained and experienced staff who understand the unique needs of our SEND pupils. 

🌈 What We Offer: 
 ✅ A calm, welcoming space 

 ✅ Tailored activities including sensory play, arts & crafts, outdoor fun, and more 
 ✅ Light snacks provided 

 ✅ Opportunities to build friendships and confidence 

📍 Location: Nurture room at Billingshurst Primary Academy 
 📅 Dates: 22nd, 23rd, 24th, 25th July - 29th, 30th, 31st July, 1st August -            

5th, 6th, 7th, 8th August - 12th, 13th, 14th 15th August - 19th, 20th, 21st, 22nd 
August 

 🕒 Times: Full day 8.30am-4.30pm                                                             
Morning 8.30am-12.30pm Afternoon 12.30pm-4.30pm 

 💷 Cost: Full day £40 Half day £20 

🚨 Limited spaces available! Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served 
basis. 

Interested? 
 Contact Mrs Tanner or Mrs Harmer at thehavenbpa@outlook.com  or on 

07584428593 to register or find out more. 

A chance for your child to come along, meet the team, and join in the fun 
before September! 

We look forward to seeing you!  
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